

Benicia Unified School District

A Partnership for Learning

October 15, 2020

Paul Adler Director of Community Relations and Government Affairs Valero Benicia Refinery 3400 East Second Street Benicia, CA 94510

Dear Mr. Adler,

We recently met and formally accepted your very generous 2020 Benefit for Children gift of \$50,000.00. On behalf of the Governing Board of the Benicia Unified School District and myself THANK YOU! Your donation has a very positive impact on the education of our students.

We are very grateful for your generosity and thank you for your support of public education.

Sincerely,

Charles F. Young, Ed.D. Superintendent